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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            CONTACT:   Jenny Tibbels, Project Producer 
        

        PHONE:        (917) 607-4759 
  

               EMAIL:          jennytibbels.producer@gmail.com 
 

 
SENTINEL PREMIERES AT BROOKLYN HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

 

 
(Brooklyn, NY, August 6, 2018) – On Friday, September 14, 2018 from 8:00pm to 10:30pm at Brooklyn Historical 
Society, Danielle Russo Performance Project presents SENTINEL, a live performance and film installation 
created in direct response to the current political climate. Grappling with increasing issues of surveillance, 
profiling, and alienation, SENTINEL originated with five site-specific dance solos that were recorded in 
politically charged public landmarks across the city boroughs—from Terminal 4 at JFK International Airport to 
Port Richmond, Staten Island, where multiple ICE raids have occurred.  
 
Nicole Loeffler-Gladstone (Dance Magazine), who features SENTINEL in “The New Normal,” writes that 
Choreographer/Director Danielle Russo is “interested in seeing what happens as unsuspecting passersby 
encounter the dancers. She hopes the heightened visibility of a public performance on a city street in daylight—
a space that seems safe, but can be dangerous for marginalized people—will help her emphasize what she calls 
‘the lived experiences of a targeted body.’” SENTINEL is a call to action. It brings awareness to local incidents 
of injustice—many overlooked or unpublicized—that echo growing tensions and vulnerabilities nationwide. 
Spotlighted in magenta clay from head to toe, each dancer shares a personal story akin to the history and 
political underpinnings of each site. SENTINEL reminds us that New York City is not immune to the aggravation 
and risk of Trumpian politics, urging its audiences to reflect on questions of complicity. Am I an active 
bystander? Is my silence complicit? How can my actions incite change? 
 
Acclaimed dance critic Deborah Jowitt (The Village Voice) has commended Russo for her “dramatically 
eloquent athleticism,” which is palpable in SENTINEL. The intimate installation resembles a surveillance room 
with in-the-field films alongside live performances of each solo impounded by a large-scale Plexiglas box. 
Audiences are provided with headphones and an audio playlist composed of personal testimonies from each 
performer. Witnesses are invited to move at-will through the exhibition space, experiencing the work from 
multiple perspectives. 
 
Danielle Russo choreographed and directed SENTINEL in collaboration with its featured performers César 
Brodermann, Roya Carreras, Jason Collins, Kayla Farrish, and Molly Griffin. Film is by Luke Ohlson, makeup 
design by Marc Witmer, and costume design by Jenny Lai. The performance takes place in the Great Hall at the 
Brooklyn Historical Society located at 128 Pierrepont Street, Brooklyn, NY 11201. Tickets can be purchased in 
advance for $15 (https://drpp-sentinel.eventbrite.com) or at the door for $20. Ten percent of proceeds benefit 
the New York chapter of the ACLU. 
 
SENTINEL is sponsored, in part, by the Greater New York Arts Development Fund of the New York City 
Department of Cultural Affairs administered by Brooklyn Arts Council (BAC) and the Foundation for 
Contemporary Arts Emergency Grants. 
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Danielle Russo Performance Project (DRPP) is a company of movement-based artists who design physically 
rigorous, conceptual performances for unconventional formats and spaces. Its mission is to provoke critical, 
politically potent dialogue between artists and the general public by providing open performances, creative 
workshops, and interactive programming. 
 
Domestically, DRPP has been presented at the American Dance Festival, Detroit Institute of Arts, Governors 
Island, Jacob’s Pillow, and The Yard; and internationally in Austria, Belgium, Canada, France, Mexico, Panama, 
South Korea, Spain, and Sweden. Local highlights include Armory Arts Week, Julian Schnabel’s Casa del 
Popolo, Gowanus Art + Production, HERE Arts Center, La MaMa, Moynihan Station, SPRING/BREAK Art Show, 
and (un)Scene Art Show. Danielle Russo and her work have been featured in The Creators Project, as well as 
in Cultured Magazine, Dance Magazine, Refinery29, and The Village Voice. Most recently, her commission for 
the Los Angeles-based No)one. Art House caught the attention of Solange Knowles who produced a reprisal of 
the evening-length work with her affiliate arts organization, Saint Heron, in 2017. 
 
 
For online ticket purchases, go to: https://drpp-sentinel.eventbrite.com  
 
To download high-resolution images, go to: http://www.drpp.nyc/sentinel-press-release  
 
For updates, go to: http://www.drpp.nyc/sentinel/ 
 
To preview film footage, go to: www.vimeo.com/channels/drppsentinel 
 
For questions and additional information, please contact: Jenny Tibbels, Project Producer, at 917-607-4759 or 
at: jennytibbels.producer@gmail.com. 
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